
Monday  

Hello to my lovely Willow Class!!  

I hope you enjoyed the half term break in the lovely sunshine?  

 

Thankyou to all or sharing your learning on the blog! 

I have found some more games for you this week we are going to learn about 

measurment. Click this link https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z428wt 

The page will look like this 

 

 

Good Luck! I am thinking of you all every day! 

Mrs Despard x 


